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24th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
   
Next week we will be starting our new experience: Going Down in History. It is a History 
experience where Class 2 will be learning about the Titanic and the causes/consequences of 
the Titanic sinking. 
 
I would like to invite the children to come to school on Wednesday 1st May dressed in 
Edwardian clothes, a worker on the Titanic or ready for an adventure. Throughout the day, 
they will be engaging in activities like writing a menu, indoor and outdoor games, as well as 
attending a ball/dance!  
 
There is no need to purchase a costume. Instead, you may like to consider some accessories 
they may want to wear like: a hat, gloves and ties. Please the examples below for 
inspiration.  
 
The children will have great fun and it will be a great way to start our new experience.  
 
As an optional project, we are also asking children to make a Titanic boat, model or drawing 
that can then be brought into school for the week commencing 13th May.  Please see below 
for ideas:   

    

 
 
Please let me know if you have any queries.  
   
Many thanks 
Miss Humphrey 
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Your child could be:  

A passenger   
  
For example – a dress with a hat, shirt and 
trousers or smart outfit with a hat   

  
A captain or sailor   
  
For example – a t-shirt and trousers with a 
sailor hat  

  
A maid   
  
For example – a dark dress with an apron  

  
An explorer 
 
For example – comfy trousers and top 

  

  
  

 


